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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
To whom it may concern.
I am extremely concerned about the hideous plans to erect multiple homes NE of Thatcham.

The facilities and infrastructure in the local area are already at bursting point, and to the point where it’s
becoming a real danger when people fall I’ll, have to get public transport or need to find schools.

The stunning local conservation areas are becoming destroyed with the number of people who are accessing
them in a regular basis, and this influx will destroy both them and the local wildlife that presides there.

The traffic already flying through the conservation areas where horses, children, deer and others roam is so
high, the road kill is constant as is the time it now takes to drive anywhere.

| am totally against this, and it MUST NOT be allowed to go ahead!

It will cause many more concerns and issues for both the local community and indeed the local council moving
forwards!!

Regards
Jonathan Carson

Sent from my iPhone





